
 
 

Statewide Email 

 

DATE SENT: December 7, 2020 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor, Division of Career & Adult Education 

TO: FCS Workforce Administrators 
  
Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org   

SUBJECT: REMINDER: CIP Review DUE Friday, December 11
 

Good Morning. On Wednesday, November 18th, the division held a webinar that detailed the 
opportunity to review the 2020 Classification of Instructional Programs (CIP) code alignment 
recommendations. These recommendations were made, by the division, after a thorough 
review of the National Center for Education Statistics 2010 - 2020 CIP Conversion Crosswalk. 
The recommendations we are making are for all lower division award types. The webinar on the 
topic and the recording is still available for viewing at 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/recording/5787739459722483714    
 
This is a reminder that we are requesting your feedback by Friday, December 11, 2020. Please 
contact Kathleen Taylor, Bureau Chief for Standards, Benchmarks and Frameworks at 850-245-
9062 or by email at Kathleen.taylor@fldoe.org if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you for your assistance and attention to this important matter! 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Henry 
 
Henry Mack 
Chancellor  
Florida Department of Education 
Division of Career, Technical, and Adult Education 
325 West Gaines Street │ Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Office: (850) 245-5071 
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